
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Insect Repellent Permission Slip 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
At your request, the OTR staff will apply insect repellent to your child after nap, prior to 
afternoon play. It is your responsibility to apply insect repellent to your child in the 
morning, prior to coming to OTR. 
 
I authorize the staff at Over the Rainbow Nursery School to apply the following  
Insect repellent: 
 
Insect Repellent Name: _______________________________________________ 
(Please specify the brand you will provide) 
 
Child’s Name:      _______________________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: ____________________________________________________ 
 
Date:                    ________________ 
 
Please be aware of the recommendation frequently made by manufacturers that 
insect repellent be rinsed off a child as soon as the child is indoors and no longer 
exposed. Please understand that this is not feasible in a group child care setting, 
especially after taking into consideration the numerous times the children go in and 
out during the course of the day.  
 
PLEASE NOTE:  
Our health care consultant recommends that a tick not be removed by an Over the Rainbow Nursery school staff 
member. If a tick should be found on your child, a parent will be called. Please be sure to check your child each night 
for ticks as we go outside frequently.  


